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Accepting membership 
renewals now.
Adults £50  
Juniors £10

Hi all, hope you are well.
 
The barn on green course has been sold, so work will be 
on going for a few months. The course has been slightly 
altered to cater for the loss of land. A fence will be erected 
around the new larger plot. I have agreed with the owner 
that all targets will shoot parallel or away from the property 
to improve safety to the barn. The tweaks will hopefully be 
done and the course reopened by the time you receive 
this letter.

Mr. Wishart has said that we will require a lease. He has 
said he will pay half the cost. I see our options as accept 
and stay where we are or decline and move elsewhere.
So I have said we will go for the lease.
If we moved assuming we could find somewhere the 
probable increase in rent and moving costs plus a 
possible lease would exceed our current costs plus 
lease.
This would mean putting money aside for future lease 
renewals (amount yet to be determined) .

In closing (this really exciting newsletter), I will keep 
you all posted as we move forward to summer and 
hopefully open shoots, BBQ and freedom.

Keep well, stay safe and when the time comes 
squeeze as much archery in as you possibly can.

Andy
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